
Reception Newsletter 
 

PE 

In Reception, our PE day is Friday. 

Please make sure you have your PE kit on 
and jewellery/earrings are removed.  

Please also make sure long hair is tied up. 

Start and end times 

Doors open at 8:45 am 

 Finish at 3:15pm. 

Autumn 1 

 Welcome to 
Autumn term 

in Reception.  

 

Please make sure all items are named, 
this makes it a lot easier to make sure 
everyone comes home with the right 

things. 

 

Please can we ask that toys from home 
are not brought into the classroom.  We 
do not want these things getting broken 

at school.  

Home link challenge 

A home link will be set every Friday. 

This will be set on the Famly app. 

It will be linked to something we have 
been learning about during the week. 

 

Please feel free to upload photos or 
add comments of how you get on at 

home. 

 

 

Any questions please feel free to speak to a member of the Reception team. 

Mrs Mauger, Mrs Wildman and Miss Hira 

Water bottles are provided to keep the children hydrated throughout the day. 

Fruit is provided daily for each child or you can bring a healthy snack from home. 

 

Forest School 

In Reception, our forest school day 
is Monday 

Please make sure you come in 
suitable clothes, as you may get 

muddy. 

Please bring your wellies in a bag 
to change at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


